
BLAZER BULLETIN
A  M O N T H L Y  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R

JANUARY 2021

V I S I ON
Every learner is inspired and
supported to be a confident, 

innovative, and dynamic
thinker who will shape a new

and better world for the future.

MI S S I ON

Our learning community is
committed to providing high
quality learning experiences

that will empower students to
pursue personal passions and
ambitious goals through self-

efficacy, innovation, and
perseverance.

S CH E DU LE  OF  E V E N T S

January 24-28
Literacy Week & Spring Book Fair

January 27
Reading Under the Stars

Group Pictures

February 21
Non-Student Day

March 8
Spring Pictures

January 17
Martin Luther King Jr Day - No School for

students.

January 21
2nd Quarter Awards

NEHS Induction



T H E  PR I N CI PA L ' S  ME S S A G E

BLAZER BULLETIN - A SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Dear Blazer Families,

Hope your new year is off to a fantastic start! A start of the new year brings hope and
opportunities for reflections, and fresh starts. I hope that this year brings each of you, many
joyous occasions to celebrate the love of family and friends. At the start of the 2022, I am
grateful for each of you and want to thank you for sharing your children with us. Our school
community is a warm and wonderful place for all our Blazers and all of us at Elisa Nelson
Elementary thank you for being a part of our school family. 

In the second semester, our schoolwide focus is to put reading into high gear. Research shows
that even a strong reader should read constantly to maintain or enhance their reading
comprehension skills. This month, we are celebrating Literacy Week! Through all our school
wide and in-class activities teachers are encouraging students to engage in immense amounts
of independent reading to build reading stamina and improve comprehension skills. 

Parents and guardians can help by modeling and encouraging regular reading habits. To
strengthen your child’s reading skills and maintain interest, encourage metacognition and
visualizing. 

Metacognition — thinking about thinking. Metacognition is defined as a person’s ability to be
aware of its own thought process. Encourage your child to discuss how they plan to approach a
learning task, how they are monitoring their comprehension of text, or reflecting on the way of
thinking of different characters in the book or the author. Consider reading the same book as
your child and discuss opinions and perspectives! 

Visualizing - Being able to visualize the characters or the action in a novel plays a very important
role in enjoying and understanding a book. At different points of the book, ask children what
they picture. Visualizing can be improved, and the imagination can be trained. You guessed it
right, it can be done through reading. Exposure to a variety of scenarios, descriptions of
characters and storytelling will increase children’s ability to visualize what they read. 

Your support and encouragement will help Blazers to advance as readers. Thank you for
partnering with your child’s teacher and for making reading a family priority each night! 

Hema Adhia
P R I N C I P A L
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Ms. Martin

I am always in need of donations for the makerspace and hub.
If you would like to help please email me at

martinrac@pcsb.org for my wishlist

The Book Fair is open from January
21st - January 28th in the Hub!

 
If you do not want to come into the
book fair you can still support the
library by ordering books online

through the online book fair catalog. 
Go to:

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bo
okfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?

method=homepage&url=elisanelson
elementaryspring2022 

 
and then shop the online book fair

until Febuary 2nd. 



Our Field day is March 11th.
Grades 4/5 will be 9:30 am-11:30am and Grades 1-3 12:15-2:30.
If you would like to volunteer please contact Kelly Reiser in the main office.

Blazer Traits are now part of the PE court!
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PE  N E WS

Coach Hemberger &Coach Ronsenberg

We are very proud of ALL the students. We will be
doing post- test on fitness during March. Our main
objective is improvement by the end of the school
year.   Some other activities we have coming up
activities like cup stacking,  soccer, basketball,
volleyball and tennis.  We continue to stress good
sportsmanship and the importance of 60 minutes of
exercise per day and eating healthy. 
                    
 Be Great!
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A R T  N E WS

Mrs. Vertullo



We are looking for Mentors to support our
Blazers.  If you have ever considered being a

mentor now is a great time!  Please sign up for
the Virtual training. 

A  ME S S A G E  F R OM T H E  F R ON T  OF F I CE
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Change your lunch plans. Change a child's life.
 

Be the difference - helping a child reach their full potential.
Be a friend - to a child who could benefit from an additional caring adult.
Be inspired - by the impact you will have. 

T O OUR  COMMUNI T Y  S PONS OR S

Mentor Workshops
Tell a family member, friend, and colleague why you like mentoring and

how fun it is to
spend time being a friend to a student in need.

Go to Lunchpals.org register for a virtual workshop.
January 20th, 9:00am to 10:00am
February 1st, 11am to 12:15pm
February 17th, 9am to 10:15am



The 100th day of school!
Dress like you are 100 years old
& answer the prompt
"When i am 100 the world..."

Wear red, and be well read!

dress like you are
living in the future!





Ace L. - Primary visual arts

Scarlett G. -  Primary visual arts

Everlee M. -  Intermediate Dance choreography 

Nathan Z. -  Intermediate Literature 

Seraphina G. - Intermediate film production

Jonathan W. - Intermediate music composition 

Brooke L. - Primary literature

Michael R. -  Primary photography 

Ivy P. -  Primary photography 

Summer B. -  Intermediate photography

REFLECTIONS COUNTY WINNERS
ADVANCING TO STATE




